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The following addendum supersedes information contained in the solicitation document issued 
for this procurement to the extent referenced. This Addendum forms part of the solicitation 
documents and will be subject to all the conditions set out in the contract conditions. 
 
Bidder’s Questions (Q) and Government’s Responses ® are shown below. 
 

Q 1. Is a two-part epoxy system for the metal floors and stairs acceptable. 
 
A 1. No, a two-part epoxy system is not acceptable.  The amin concerns being the respect 
of the high VOC’s and poor ventilation, which would necessitate the use of respirators, as 
well as an increased risk of this product failing to adhere to the existing finishes. 
 
 
End of Addenda No:0001 
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